CUS417/129.124

(Handwriting)

(W.O. to H.A.Lafleur)

Oxford. 28.VII.19

Dear Lafleur

Enclosed is an open letter to the Dean on the question of the organization of up-to-date Hospital-University clinics at McGill. The school must come into line with the progressive movement which is going on everywhere. It need not interfere seriously with you men already in charge, who would become clinical Professors as Barker at the J.H.H. Do give it your careful consideration as I believe the matter is vital in the interests of the school. Love to you all

Sincerely yours

Wm Osler